 Oregon

Kate Brown, Governor

April 9, 2018
Wyatt Pegg
10095 Rickreal Road

Rickreal, OR 97371
wyattp(@westerninterlock.com

Re: Instream Lease 1L-1555

Dear Mr. Pegg,

Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301

Phone (503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904
www.wrd.state.or.us

On March 30, 2018, the Department received a request from you to terminate Instream Lease IL-

1555. This lease has been terminated by the Department.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order terminating this instream lease. If you have any questions,

please call me at (503) 986-0898.

Tamera Smith
Natural Resource Specialist

g Polk County Watermaster

enclosure

&



